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Tuesday, 16th July 2024 

 
Dear Parents/ Carers,  

 
School Arrangements for September 2024 

 
With just a week left to go of the school year, I am writing to update you on staffing for 

September 2024. 
 

This year, we are saying goodbye to 4 members of staff.  

 
• At the end of this year, we are saying goodbye to Ms Prevost.  Ms Prevost joined us in 

September 2022 as an ECT.  Having successfully completed her ECT induction, she is 
leaving us to work abroad, in Abu Dhabi.  

 

• Ms Jones joined us in September of this year.  She has been teaching in Year 3.  We will 

be saying goodbye at the end of this year, as she is moving home to Wales and plans 
to go travelling later in the year. 

 

• Ms Siembida joined Stockwell in January 2024 as an ECT.  She is leaving us to join a 

school in Wandsworth.  Ms Siembida has completed two terms of her ECT induction 
successfully. 

 

• Mr Erhabor has been working at Stockwell since April 2023.  He has worked with some 

of our children with the highest levels of need as part of the Inclusion Team.  Mr Erhabor 

has been with us as a temporary member of staff, and his time with us has come to an 
end. 

 
We will also be saying farewell for a while to Ms Thomas (Y1), who is heading off to have a 
baby early in the school year. 

 
After a successful round of recruitment, I am delighted to let you know that we have some 
new staff joining us in September.  We will be joined by Ms Mattey, who will be working 

alongside Ms Bowes in Year 2, and by Ms Ogwe, who will join Ms Hancock in Year 5.   
 

I am also delighted to let you know that Ms Nahar, who has been at Stockwell as an HLTA 
since October 2022, will be undertaking the Teach First qualification.  She will therefore be 

returning as a teacher in September, teaching Year 3 with Ms Thomas. 
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The class allocation for next year, is, therefore, as follows: 
 

Class Allocations for September 2023 

Year Group Class Teacher Class Teacher 

Miss Mansell: AHT 

Early Years Foundation Stage 

Nursery 
TBC (N1 & N2) 

Inheriting a new class 

Reception 
Ms Bhullar (RB) 

Inheriting a new class 

Mr Serra: Phase Leader 

Key Stage 1 

Y1 
Miss Abdullahi  (1A) 

Taking up own class RA 

Mr. Serra (1S) 

Inheriting Class RB 
 

Y2 
Miss Bowes (2B) 

Inheriting 1T 

Miss Mattey (2M) 

Inheriting Class 1S 

Mrs Fraga: Phase Leader 

Lower Key Stage 2 

Y3 
Miss Nahar (3J) 

Inheriting Class 2B 

Miss Thomas (3T) 

Inheriting Class 2G 

Y4 
Mr. Hirsch (4H) 

Inheriting Class 3J 

Miss Bioksic (4B) 

Inheriting Class 3T 

Miss Kelleher: Phase Leader 

Upper Key Stage 2 

Y5 
Miss Ogwe (5O) 

Inheriting Class 4H 

Miss Hancock (5H) 

Inheriting Class 4B 

Y6 Miss Ali (6A) 

Inheriting Class 5H 

Miss Kelleher (6K) 

Inheriting Class 5P 

 

Cover teacher: Mr. Taylor 
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To all of the staff, teachers, support staff, admin staff and premises, I extend a huge thank you 
for your hard work and dedication. 

 
To all parents and carers, and to the wider Stockwell community, I would like to thank you for 
your support this year.   

 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Ms. Z. McIntosh 
Head of School     
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